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made tio some of these in Mis OTrTAwA NATuitALIST, and flter
particulars regarding themn will be given in the Annual Report of
the Coulicii While at these excursions there is flot very much
new work Jane, it is feit that their principal value is in tbe assist-
ance whicb the leaders of the Club are able to give at these times
to those who are beginning the study of Natural Science and to
the delight fui outing which they afford to those who, perhaps,
may be induced by seeing the entbusiasm of others, and the many
attractions which the study of Natural History affords, to investi-
gate for themselves, and tbus develop a love for such work.I

The Botanical Branch of the Club, which last winter held s0many successful meetings at the homes of the members, bas be-
gun work this winter with much enthusiasm, and those who
attend these meetings feed that in no way can Natural History be
studied so0 well as among a su.-ait band of enthusiasts, each wilh
bis own views on certain questions and eager to give expression
to themn. The Entomolegical Branch wiil shortly resumne its
meetings also, and it is hoped that the Ornithologists will soon
organize.

There bas probably neyer been a more popular, and at the
saine lime a more valuable, volume of Tu.n OTMA NATirUiALIST
than that of the current year. There has been a number of bright
articles whicb have attracted the attention of members who do flot
atways read TiS NATURALIST carefully. Tbe series of Nature
Study articles continues to be of a very high order, and it is hoped
that more members of the Club wiil take advantage of the pages
devoted to Nature Study to give expression to their enthusiasm.
There must be many members of the Club who are just bubbling
over witb good things, if tbey would only present them. Thec
Editor of TIIE NATL7RALISr intormns me that he flnds it very diffi-
cuit to get material for TRiE NATURALIST from local members, and
if outsiders did not appreciate the advantages of pubiishingi art icles
in Tusz NATLTRALisir be would be very short of material. Let us
fry and do better in the future. Ail loyers of Nature should b.
able go contribute something fromn personal observation that would
be interesting and useful to others.

We invite you to study the Programme of Soirées for this
winter. A change bas been made this year in the character of' the


